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Overview 
 
On September 18, 2018, at 7:00 p.m., Dr. Kurt Ewen, Vice Chancellor of Planning and 
Institutional Effectiveness, HCC Trustee Neeta Sane and Dr. Madeline Burillo-Hopkins met with 
the Missouri City Council to discuss HCC’s forthcoming Strategic Plan. In addition to Council 
Members, community residents were also in attendance. 
 
As part of the Strategic Planning process, attendees were asked about various aspects of their 
experiences in dealing with HCC. Attendees were also encouraged to sign the Challenge Coin 
to affirm their commitment to HCC and Embracing Houston’s Future.  
 
 
Event Photos 
 

 


